Local People
Interested in -
Claims Confer

All persons in the Fairbanks
area interested in a settle-
ment of the Alaskan Native Land
Rights’ Claims were invited to a
meeting in the basement of the
First Methodist Church, 915
Second Avenue at 7:30 p.m.
yesterday.

The gathering was part of a
statcwide effort spearheaded by
Richard Miller of Sitka and Rep-
resentative Wendell Kay of Anch-
orage to make the facts about
native land claims better known
and understood by non-native
Alaskans. :

Organizations to further this
and end have already been estab-
lished in Anchorage and other
areas and Richard Miller will be
coming to Fairbanks to help
establish a similar group here.

The Right Reverend William
J. Gordon, Jr., Episcopal Bishop
of Alaska is in charge of local
arrangements.



